

More information:

Call Bonnie Quiroz at (559) 972-0323 or (559) 713-2877.

If you would like to make a monetary donation to the Stockings for Seniors drive:



If you would like to donate an item, please visit our Amazon Wishlist at:







Show a senior you care by donating to the

FRIENDS OF TULARE COUNTY

Stockings for Seniors Drive

WHO: Kings/Tulare Area Agency on Aging is partnering with CSET Senior Services, HHSA Adult Services, AND YOU!

WHAT: Donations will be used to purchase beanies, gloves, lap blankets, scarves, warm socks, and other items to help ensure homebound and isolated seniors are not forgotten this holiday season.

WHEN: Now through November 29

OR

Mail monetary donations to:
Friends of Tulare County
5957 S. Mooney Blvd.
Visalia, CA 93277

Remember to write Stockings for Seniors in the memo line of your check.